
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
ERIE COUNTY SEWER DISTRICT NO. 6 

LACKAWANNA OPEN CUT EXCAVATION SANITARY SEWER REPLACEMENT  
CONTRACT NO. 68 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that sealed proposals for the above referenced contract 
will be received by the Commissioner of the Erie County Department of Environment and 
Planning (ECDEP) on September 24, 2024 until 10:00 A.M., local time, at 95 Franklin Street, 
Room 1034, Buffalo, New York, 14202, at which time they will be publicly opened and read 
aloud in Room 1004. 

The Project includes installation of approximately 916 linear feet total of 8-inch diameter 
PVC sanitary sewerline across three project sites in ECSD No. 6 and the City of Lackawanna to 
replace existing sanitary sewers, inclusive of manhole replacements, lateral re-connections, 
abandonment or removal of existing sewerlines and manholes, restoration and all associated and 
appurtenant Work. The Project also includes Alternate Bids for two additional project sites, 
totaling approximately 500 linear feet and 680 linear feet, respectively of additional 8-inch 
diameter PVC sanitary sewerline installations/replacements and associated and appurtenant 
Work. 

Prospective bidders are encouraged to attend a pre-bid site visit scheduled for Tuesday, 
August 27, 2024 at 10:00 AM at the project site at Ludel Terrace at Sandra Drive in Lackawanna 
14218. 

Additional information and bid documents can be found at:  www3.erie.gov/dsm 

 

By Order of:     Joseph Fiegl, P.E., BCEE 
Deputy Commissioner 

 
Dated: August 14, 2024 
Published: August 21, 2024 


